
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 9th February 2024 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term break together, see you on  

Monday 19th February. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week only 32 children out of  

50 received Dojo points for being in 

school on time all week.   

Unfortunately 8  

children missed out on 

their Dojo point for  

arriving into school 

late. 

 Forest School  

 

Please see the lists below 

for the new Forest School 

groups for after half 

term.  The children will need to 

wear warm play clothes to school 

every Monday that you do not mind 

getting muddy! 

Half Term Challenge 

 

After the half term break we will 

be looking for signs of spring.  We 

would love you to upload any  

photos, pictures and writing of 

any signs of spring that 

you spot.  We are  

looking forward to  

seeing what you post 

and we will be sharing 

these in class together. 

Nithya  

Eden  

Harper  

Niamh  

Reggie  

Theo W-F 

Chloe  

Denis  

Finley  

Joshua  

Lyla  

Rosey  

Romeo  

Alfie              

Coen              

Eliza         

Hunter          

Jason           

Mia-Rose    

Yazan          

Dylan            

Jacob            

Leo             

Layton    

Ronney       

Archer  

Please make sure that your child 

has a full set of spare clothes on 

their peg.  Check with a member of 

staff if you are not sure! 


